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Dear Commissioner, As a long time BC/BS customer I am very worried the sale of BC/BS will negavely 

impact people like me on a fixed income. I have not found much information as to what effect this would 

have on my wife and I. I strongly urge you to not let this happen. Thanks, Gary J. Gautreaux, Retired 

Machinist 

 


